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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 

SRC Dance 

A big congratulations to SRC for their great work in 

hosting the masquerade dance last week. Students 

had a fantastic time. 

 

Mrs Horsburgh 

Mrs Horsburgh will be taking leave in weeks 7/8/9. 

Mrs Stanbrook will be teaching our K/1/2 class 

during this time. 

 

Assembly 

A reminder that assembly will be held Wednesday 

at 2:30pm in the K/1/2 room. K/1/2 are hosting the 

assembly this week. 

 

AECG Meeting 

Next Monday there will be an AECG meeting held 

at the school at 1:00pm. All are welcome to attend. 

 

Remembrance Day 

Yesterday we held our school Remembrance Day 

service. Students were respectful and those who 

were involved in the service did a fantastic job. It 

was fantastic to see our community members who 

were also in attendance.  
 

Rebecca Freeth 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

AWARDS 

Congratulations to all our award winners 

Primary and Secondary 

Term 4 

Week 4 

Actively Engages in Learning 

K/1/2   - Paige Powell 

3/4       - Ellie Williams 

5/6       - Aaliyah Stevenson 

7/8       - Jeffrey McLean 

9/10     - Charles Harvey 

11/12   - Connar Cashman 

 

Faculty Awards 

Excellent Assignment Work Stage 4 Science 

7/8      - Tiahna Stevenson, Ava Curr 

Improved Effort and Application Stage 4 

Geography 

7/8      - Logan Parry 

Consistent Effort and Application Stage 5 

Geography 

9/10    - Shayne Slade 

  

PBL Raffle – Sabrina Martin 

 

 

PRIMARY PIECES 

 

ASSEMBLY 

 

Wednesday 13th November  

2:30pm in K/1/2 classroom. 

Host Class: K/1/2 

Chairpersons: Daniel Martin, Jessinta Fidock. 

All welcome  

 

REWARD DAY 

 

This year our Reward Day will be on 

Friday 13th November. We currently 

have a small number of people who 

are running workshops for the 

children to book into. If you have an 

idea or know someone who could 

help us out – particularly with 

outdoor/getting hands dirty type of activities, eg. 

Motors, simple woodwork, leatherwork – please let 

us know. Some workshops we have planned include 

music, garden and cooking, but 

need more. We would love to 

hear from you as soon as 

possible.  
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 K/1/2 News 
Yesterday we had another visit from our 

Kindergarten 2020 students. We all worked hard to 

be great role models and help our friends learn more 

about being at school. Our last transition day will be 

next Wednesday 20th November for the whole day.  

 

Week 5 Topic Talk 

This week’s topic is ‘If my eyes were in my toes’.  

It is great to see that many students are planning 

ideas for their topic, talk in advance and then 

presenting their ideas and opinions about the topic 

on their day. Well done! 

 

Another busy week in K/1/2 learning about 

multiplication and division, more about caring for 

the earth and how things move. We are also 

preparing for Christmas with our art and craft 

activities and learning new skills in technology. 

 

Homework 

Kinder Worksheets, readers, sound and 

word books. 

Year 1 spelling list, readers and maths 

unit/worksheets 

Year 2 spelling list, readers and maths 

unit/worksheets 

 

Hope your week is fabulous! 

 

Donna-lee Horsburgh 

K/1/2 Teacher 

 

Year 3/4 

Please refer to the homework grid for this week’s 

tasks.  On the back is a home project sheet. Your 

child should have taken a sheet of cardboard home 

already to get started on. The project will be due in 

week 7. 

 

Mathletics activities that students can complete this 

week are on multiplication, division and volume 

and capacity. 

 

Those students on levelled readers please remember 

to regularly return and swap your readers. 

If you have any questions or concerns PLEASE feel 

free to contact me via the school office. 

 

Kind regards  

Belinda Lindsay   

Year 3/4 Classroom Teacher 

Year 5/6  

This Thursday 5/6 will be joining the MPS residents 

in a science morning. Please return your permission 

notes if you have not done so yet.  

 

I am still finalising our Year 6 Graduation Lunch. 

Invitations will be sent out later this week. 

 

Homework 

 LSCWC 

 Matheltics (operations, multiplication and 

division) 

 12 times tables 

 Reading (20 mins) 

 Asian assignment for Mrs Durning 

 

Carmel Laing 

Year 5/6 Classroom Teacher 

 

SECONDARY NEWS 

 

Welcome to the start of another fabulous week at 

Tullamore Central School.  

 

PBL 

This week students continued their lesson from 

week 4 on how to summarise their notes into study 

notes. It is important that students start this process 

for their exams that are coming up in week 6. 

Students have shown improvement in their return of 

notes which is great to see. 

 

Uniform 

Students have shown an improvement in their 

wearing of correct uniform so far this term. There 

are several students that will be presented with their 

Tully’s Tucker voucher this week for 10 days in 

correct uniform. Students are reminded that they 

need to ensure that they have their enclosed leather 

shoes with them for science and technology lessons, 

even on days when they have PE or sport. There is 

space available outside the science lab to store 

shoes if necessary. 

 

Have a wonderful week. 

 

Natasha Shankelton 

Head Teacher Secondary Studies 
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SCIENCE IN ACTION 

 

This week in science, students are busily 

completing revision for the upcoming examinations 

in both stages 4 and 5.  

 

Students in stage 4 have recently completed their 

presentations about animal adaptations and 

classification from their recent visit to the zoo in 

Dubbo. All students that submitted their tasks are to 

be congratulated for their efforts, with some 

students creating very informative and accurate 

assessments of how the zoo has designed the 

enclosures for the animals to suit the adaptations 

that each species has. 

 

Students in STEM have been finalising their 

experiments to conclude their projects. Some groups 

are well on their way to finishing their final written 

reports. Students will have their final topic test in 

week 7. 

 

Natasha Shankelton 

Science Teacher 

 

 

VISUAL DESIGN STUDY DAY 

 

At the Visual Design Study Day last Friday in 

Trundle, the students painted their pizza box, 

prepared, and cooked their pizza. This was part of 

their Product and Packaging assessment. Angel’s 

product was inspired by the Disney movie - Beauty 

and the Beast. She made a ‘Beast Feast’ pizza, 

painted her box blue and started to add a Beast 

mask to the bottom of her box. Well done Angel - a 

very productive day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AGRICULTURE IN ACTION 

 

Cattle Show Team 

Thank you to those students that expressed interest 

in the Junior Show team program for 2020 and the 

secondary squad. Permission notes have been 

issued. This is due to start next Thursday 14th 

November. Notes need to be returned by Tuesday 

(12th November) to enable students to participate in 

this program. 

 

 

Wanted – cans and bottles 

As part of our fundraising for the Agriculture 

program, we will be collecting the 10c return cans 

and bottles. No need to sort them as we will do this! 

Cans and bottles can be dropped in to the Ag plot 

area where there are two bins labelled Cans and 

Plastic Bottles and Glass Bottles. Thank you to 

those people who have donated cans and bottles 

already. 

 

Produce available for sale 

Please contact the school office to order by 

Wednesday for picking and packing on 

Thursdays: 

Eggs - $4.00 Dozen We have HEAPS!!! Please let 

us know if you need eggs!!! 

 

Natasha Shankelton,  

Agriculture / Science Teacher  

 

SPORT 

 

Please refer to Term at a Glance for upcoming 

sporting events. 
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Thank you to the many students who returned 

overdue books this week! This term is going fast 

and we need all outstanding books returned before 

the end of the year. We would appreciate 

parents/caregivers continuing to help students with 

outstanding book notices to look for these books at 

home and return to school as soon as possible.  

 
Reminders 

* The library is a drink and food free zone. 

* If you know a book has gone missing or been 

damaged, please let us know so we can organise a 

replacement. 

* Please bring a library bag when you borrow to 

help protect the books from being damaged. If you 

need a library bag, we have plenty of spares that we 

are happy for the students to have. 

* The library is open at lunch on Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great week!  

Belinda Lindsay and Julie Porter 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE 

 

Thank you to our staff, students and community 

members that attended the Remembrance Day 

Service. Students ran a solemn and reflective 

service, which centred on remembering all fallen 

from all theatres of war, including modern conflicts.  

 

Thank you must also go to Mrs Kelly-Lee Dunn, 

who addressed the service as an ex RAAF member. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 TULLAMORE CENTRAL SCHOOL 

YEARBOOK 

 

Last week order forms were sent home with the 

students giving families the opportunity to purchase 

Yearbooks. The Yearbook is a 50 page, full-colour 

and bound magazine. Developing this yearbook has 

enabled staff to provide a “snapshot” of all the 

wonderful achievements and opportunities the 

students have enjoyed this year. We look forward to 

sharing it with you, so that families can look back 

on these school memories for years to come. If you 

have not received an order form, please see the 

office ladies. Order forms were due back by Friday 

8th November, but that time has been extended to 

this Friday 15th November. No more orders will be 

accepted after this date. 

 

Hailee Fidock 

Yearbook Coordinator 
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Quelch Icy Tubes for sale  

 
Year 3/4 are selling cool, 

delicious Quelch icy tubes each 

Wednesday for the rest of the 

term. 

 

Where: In the 3/4 room 

 

When:  Wednesday at recess  

How Much: 50 cents each. 

 

Healthy Canteen App  
 

 

FOUND 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
This drink bottle has been in the front office since 

the end of 3rd term. 

 

If you own this drink bottle, please claim it from 

 the front office. 

 

 

KEY: 

- School Events                            - Primary Assemblies               - Sporting Events 

 

         - Secondary Stage 4 Assessments Due           - Secondary Stage 5 Assessments Due 

 

          - Community Events                                      - Tully’s Tucker days 

 

TULLAMORE CENTRAL SCHOOL

 

Term 4 2019 
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5 11/11 

Remembrance Day 

Service @ 10:15am 

12/11 13/11 

Assembly 2:30pm 

14/11 15/11 

6 18/11 

7-10 Exams 

19/11 

7-10 Exams 

20/11 

7-10 Exams 

Preschool 

Transition All day 

21/11 

7-10 Exams 

22/11 

7-10 Exams 

7 25/11 

Intensive -------------

Swimming 

26/11 

-------------------------- 

27/11 

------------------------- 

Assembly 2:30pm 

-------------------------  

Secondary 

Gobondery Cup @ 

Tottenham 

28/11 

-------------------------- 

Primary 

Gobondery Shield 

@ Tottenham 

29/11 

-------------------- 

8 02/12 

Intensive 

Swimming------------ 

Year 5/6 Excursion 

Secondary 

Excursion------------ 

03/12 

 

------------------------- 

-------------------------- 

 

------------------------- 

04/12 

 

-------------------------- 

-------------------------- 

 

-------------------------- 

05/12 

 

-------------------------- 

-------------------------- 

 

-------------------------- 

06/12 

 

-------------------- 

-------------------- 

 

-------------------- 

9 09/12 

Christmas 

Scripture Service  

@ 10:00am 

10/12 11/12 12/12 

Year 6 Graduation 

Assembly 

13/12 

Reward Day 

10 16/12 17/12 

10:00am 

Presentation @ Hall 

18/12 

Last day Students 

Market afternoon 

19/12 20/12 
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TULLAMORE MEDICAL PRACTICE 

 

The pharmacy continues to open Mondays and 

Thursdays 9:00am – 5:00pm. 

 
Tullamore Surgery Phone: 6892 5285 

Tottenham Surgery Phone: 6891 6225 

 

In case of emergency please dial 000 for an 

ambulance. 

 

Tullamore Health Service Appointments 

2019 

 
Please note the NEW phone number for 

Tullamore Health Service is now 6892 6400 

 

 

Family and Childcare Clinic. Please contact 

Tullamore Health Service 6892 6400 to make 

an appointment.  

 

Parkes Community Mental Health, Drug and 

Alcohol Contact number is 6861 2570 for any 

concerns. 

 

1800 Mental Health Information and Support 

Service Free call 1800 011 511. 

 

Australian Hearing Tullamore MPHS 6892 

6400 for an appointment. Free 15-minute 

hearing test available. WE NEED CLIENTS 

TO BE ABLE TO RUN THIS CLINIC. 

 

Physiotherapy Every Thursday at the 

Tullamore Health Service, 6892 6400 for an 

appointment. 

 

Crops Playgroup Every two weeks on a 

Thursday. Playgroup will be on the 26th 

November, 10th December and 24th December. 

Held at the CWA rooms Tullamore 

 

For more information contact Shonel on 0418 

412 093 or Tullamore Playgroup Facebook 

page. 

 

Women’s Health Nurse Phone 6892 6400 to 

make an appointment. Next clinic will be 

Wednesday 20th November 2019. Appointments 

from 1:00pm. 

 

Dietician Phone 6892 6400 to make an 

appointment. Next clinic date is Thursday 21st 

November. 

 

Podiatrist Phone Tullamore Health Service 

6892 6400 to make an appointment. Next clinic 

Sunday 24th November 2019 at the Tullamore 

Health Service.  

 

Youth Mental Health Services Phone 6863 

7404. 

 

Continence Advisor Louise (Nurse Practitioner 

for Continence). Available for an appointment 

via teleconference at the Tullamore Health 

Service. Phone 6892 6400 to make an 

appointment. 

 

Sexual Assault Counsellor Available for 

appointments. Phone 6861 2400 for more 

information or for an appointment. 

 

TULLAMORE BRANCH OF NSW 

FARMERS 

 

A meeting will be held Wednesday 20th November 

2019 at the Tullamore Bowling Club commencing 

7:30 pm. 

 

Andrew Coughlan, Regional Service Manager for 

our region, will attend and give an update on 

Association matters. 

 

All welcome.  

 

Further information P. McCosker  

Phone: 6892 5138 
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